
McGill University 

PRINCIPAL AND VICE-CHANCELLOR 
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Dear Dean Macmillan,

In response to my enquiry yesterday 
I mas delighted to learn from Mrs.McMurray 
that your cold had improved to the point 
where it will be possible for you to attend 
the inauguration of President Kerrÿof Dalhous*e 
University. I am today sending this good 
news forward to President Kerr and attaching 
a copy of my letter for you. I hope that 
you will convey my warm personal greetings 
to him, and to my many other friends at 
Dalhousie.

Cordially yours,

Dean Macmillan


